
Executive head teacher news: 

Results of the recent parent questionnaire:                    May 2014 
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1 My child enjoys school 26 15 1 1 

2 The school keeps my child safe 21 22 - - 

3 The school informs me about my 

child’s progress  

21 20 1 - 

4 My child is making enough 

progress at this school 

14 27 2 - 

5 The teaching is good at this school 19 21 - - 

6 The school helps me to support my 

child’s learning 

15 22 3 1 

7 The school helps my child to have 

a healthy lifestyle 

14 26 2 1 

8 The school makes sure that my 

child is well prepared for the 

future (for example, changing year 

group, changing school, and for 

children who are finishing school, 

entering further or higher 

education, or entering employment 

14 20 3 1 

9 The school meets my child’s 

particular needs 

11 29 1 1 

10 The school deals effectively with 

unacceptable behaviour 

15 18 4 3 

11 The school takes account of my 

suggestions and concerns 

17 21 1 1 

12 The school is led and managed 

effectively 

18 16 1 1 

13 Overall I am happy with my child’s 

experience at this school 

 

18 24 1 - 



Some of the comments made by parents: 

∙My child is happy to come to school every day 

∙ My child has a lot more confidence in her self 

∙ I am really pleased with my child’s progress at Moreland 

∙ I have really noticed my child’s interest in reading at home improve.  

. We are looking forward to the new school! 

 

I would like to thank the 43 parents who returned the questionnaires. I am really 

pleased to see that so many of you are happy. I ask that the parents who ticked the 

‘Disagree’ boxes please come to see me or Miss Rees. It is really important that we 

meet you to find out why you ticked these boxes- what is going wrong because then we 

can sort out any problems that you or your child may be having.  

 

Inspector’s visit: 

On Friday we had a visit from HMI (Her Majesty’s Inspector) to see how much 

progress the school has made since the last Ofsted inspection. The inspector went into 

every class, spoke to the children, looked at the progress they are making and 

concluded that the school has made effective progress. We have to continue to work 

hard and see-through all the changes we put in place to improve children’s education 

which we are determined to do. The inspector was very impressed with children’s 

behaviour. 

 

6 weeks until the end of term: 

Please have a good look at events that are happening- I am sure that time will fly. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Ann Dwulit 
 

 

 


